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Volvo does not compete. But since so many 
Volvo owners want to compete in Volvos , it 
is Volvo's duty to see that good and approved 
accessories are available. 
That is, in very simple terms, the back­
ground to why Volvo Competition Service -
commonly known as the competition depart­
ment - exists . Volvo Competition Service is 
a small department with only 25 employees. 

Their tasks are varied. They build and ser­
vice. They tune engines and develop features 
for use in competitions. 
Not only on cars but also on boats. For a 
large part of Volvo Competition Service's 
activity is concerned with preparing boat 
engines for competition. Their features and 
equipment are sold via Volvo's retail organi­
zations throughout the world. In Europe, 

in the U .S.A., in Africa and in Australia - in 
most places where they compete with cars, 
they compete with Volvos. And with equip­
ment from Volvo Competition Service in 
Gothenburg. 
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